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Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NORTHERN SAMAR

September 26, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. %S ,s. 2023

CORRIGENDUM TO MEMORANDUM NO. 295 s.2023 RE: PLANNING
WORKSHOP ON THE PLACEMENT OF DETAILED AND EXCESS TEACHERS IN
THE DIVISION OF NORTHERN SAMAR

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID and SGOD Chiefs
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/District In-Charge
Unit/Section Heads
School Heads/TIC
All Others Concerned

1. Please be informed that there is a change in the schedule of the Planning
Workshop on the Placement of Detailed and Excess Teachers in the Division
of Northern Samar, as stated in Division Memorandum No. 295 5.2023. The
new schedule will be on October 6, 2023.

2. This rescheduling is due to the synchronized World Teachers Day
celebration on October 5, 2023. In order to provide ample time for the School
Heads and teachers involved in the said activity to participate in the

celebration and to avoid any conflicts, it is deemed necessary to move the
planning workshop to the following day.

3. All concerned participants are hereby notified of this change. Their
cooperation and understanding in accommodating this adjustment are highly
appreciated.
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Department of Education, Schools Division of Northern Samar

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

GAUDENCIO GI"ALJIBE JR., PhD, CESO
ivision Superintendent

DepEd Northern Samar
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